
Erik Lundquist 

From: Joseph Cabral [jcabral@lavavine.com]

Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2012 2:18 PM

To: Erik Lundquist
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1/19/2012

To Eric Lundquist city of Calistoga Planning and Building I Joseph Cabral am requesting an 
extention on my planning commissions hearing schedueled for the 25th of January and wish to 
move it to February 8th 2012 

Thanks Joseph Cabral Lava Vine winery 

                                965 Silverado Trail 

                                Calistoga, Ca 94515 


